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Monday 30th January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In Year 5 we have been enjoying learning about the Vikings. To enrich this learning we will be travelling to the Kent Life 

Museum in Maidstone, for an immersive day of activities on Tuesday 28th February 2023. 

 

The day involves four interactive workshops; where the children will have the opportunities to participate, learn and have 

fun. These workshops include: Viking Voyage, Live like a Viking, Viking Traders and Viking Raiders. The site also 

consists of a play area for lunch time and a shop, where we have a brief slot. If your child wishes to purchase something 

from the shop, please send them in with NO MORE THAN £5 in a named purse/wallet. 

 

The cost for the travel and activities is £24.00 per child. 

 

Timings for the day will require a prompt 8.40am arrival. We will be travelling by coach, leaving school around 9.30am 

and returning back to school for the end of the school day at 3.05pm. 

Please provide your child with sensible walking shoes and warm clothing eg: coat, hat, gloves. They should wear their 

school uniform. Your child will also need a packed lunch and drinks for the day ~ no energy or fizzy drinks please. 

 

Please complete the consent form in the content area of the school app and make your payment online at 

www.scopay.com/singlewell. Please make payments and return forms by Monday 20th February 2023. 

Please do not use American Express payment cards due to the high charges incurred. 
 

Thank you for your continued support,                                                          

Kind regards, 

Mrs Potter and Miss Franklin 

 
 

 
 

http://www.scopay.com/singlewell

